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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 7:13 AM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Subject: RE: Steve's Corner Bar

Our approval date was 2/23/18 on the letter. 
 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 3:53 PM 
To: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Subject: RE: Steve's Corner Bar 
 
Ok, is this from the 2/11/18 approval? Or what is the approval date?  Thanks 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Jason Powell [mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 3:52 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com> 
Subject: RE: Steve's Corner Bar 
 
It is additional as one of the wells had to be installed in concrete and we did not have this included in our most recent 
cost estimate.  Thanks, 
 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 3:43 PM 
To: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com>; Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Subject: RE: Steve's Corner Bar 
 
Hi Debby, is this in addition or an omitted item from a previous approval for the last SOW?  Is this in additional to addt;l 
SI WP from 2/11/18?  
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We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Debby Skogen [mailto:debbys@metcohq.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 2:29 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>; Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Subject: Steve's Corner Bar 
 
Hi Carrie, 
 
I am writing to request a cost cap for the Steve’s Corner Bar, PECFA #54514-9802-00, Drilling Project. 
 
The costs requested are as follows: 
 
Task 15/MDT40, Concrete Penetration – 1 x $72.87 = $72.87 
 
Thanks, 
Debby 
 
Debby Skogen 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
Email: debbys@metcohq.com 
Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 


